
 

 
      
 
 
 

 
 
 

    September 23, 2020 
 
By First Class Mail 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Attn:  Video Division, Media Bureau 
  

KUTA-LD (Facility ID 127064), Logan, Utah 
Digital Low Power Television Station 

Reclassification of Service of a Low Power Television Station 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 TV-49, Inc. (“TV-49”), a subsidiary of Weigel Broadcasting Company, respectfully 
requests that the Commission re-classify the service of the above-referenced low power 
television station.  TV-49 wishes to convert KUTA-LD (the “Station”) from a low power class to 
a translator class, and to have the Commission issue a traditional translator call sign.  As a 
translator, the Station will simulcast the programming of commonly-owned station KCSG(TV), 
Cedar, Utah. 
 
 Any questions concerning this matter may be directed to the undersigned. 
 
 

 
Respectfully submitted,  

 
 
 

________________________ 
Matthew S. DelNero 
Counsel to the TV-49, Inc. 

 


